
The CCEA have been blessed recently to receive food from three food drives organized by groups in our 
community. 

The drives by the Cub Scouts, Boy Scout Troop 336 and the Bohemia River Boaters Association raised a 
combined total of over 2500 pounds of non-perishable food. We know that the food raised by all three 
drives came from the generous donations of members of the Chesapeake City Community. 

The CCEA would like to extend a Thank You to each of you who donated.  We appreciate your generosity 
so much and hope you will keep our pantry in mind, not only during the Holiday Season, but throughout 
the year as well!  

Happy New Year!! 

 

Mike Hogan 

CCEA President 


